
Update on Blackglen Road/Lamb’s Cross roadworks
13th November 2023
For more info, please check on my website on oisinoconnor.com and on my social media
channels.

The contractor (Murphys International Ltd) is progressing with works despite the disruptive

effect of the weather. Storm Debi has had limited effect on Dublin today but works at

Simons Ridge junction with Blackglen Road were halted in the interest of safety.

Nonetheless, progress is being made, and traffic management is being closely monitored by

DLR Traffic Section and Road Control.

● Road surfacing will continue on Sandyford Road tomorrow 14th November (10am to

midnight). 2-way traffic will be re-established for the Wednesday morning peak. Footpath

and kerbing works on Enniskerry Road St Mary’s School, and the Community Centre will

continue to the end of this week. The Simons Ridge junction works will now progress on

Wednesday 15th November.

● The following week, 20 – 24 November, should see kerbs and footpaths being laid at

Enniskerry Road at the shops, along with surfacing works at junction of Slate Cabin

Lane/Enniskerry Road.

● Thereafter from 27 November – 08 December the contractor plans to complete footpath

works at Lambs Cross junction at the northwest and southwest corners, along with the final

wearing course across the junction.

● In the meantime, and over the next few weeks, landowner foul sewer connections are being

switched to the new main line from Lamb Doyles eastward on Blackglen Road.

● Road and cycletrack surfacing will continue on Blackglen road through to the end of

November and into December.

● During this time, and with the approaching busy Christmas season, we will be liaising with

local stakeholders and working to reduce and minimise the disruption to residents and

businesses.

A further update will follow in a few weeks.
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